
Our Children are 

the Future 

Sounds Star Moments  

What a great (and sunny) first week back! I hope 

you have all enjoyed the sunshine. On Monday, the Year 2 

children were in full swing with their Swimming. On 
Tuesday, the Year 6 children held their cake sale. A huge 

thank you to all the children and parents who supplied the 
yummy cakes! On Wednesday, we welcomed back Mrs 

Harries, who ran a Science afternoon with Year 5 and 6. 

On Thursday morning, the children took part in Town Sport 
Trials at Wrenbury. A great effort was given by all who 

took part and a particular thank you goes out to all the 

parents who helped with transport! 

Next week, both the staff and children are very much 

looking forward to Art Week. We can’t wait to see what 

masterpieces they create!  
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News in Brief  

Marquee help needed 

If anyone can spare 30 minutes  

or so on Saturday 23rd June at 

10am, the PTA need as many people as 
possible to put the marquee up for the Summer Fair. 

Please let the office know if you can! Team work makes 

the dream work! 

Summer Fair   

We really need helpers to run stalls at this years 

Summer Fair. Why not get together 
with some parents/friends of other 

children and come and man one of 
our stalls? Every little helps! 

Without this event, the school will 

not have to vital funds it needs for 

next year. We do really need you! 

If you can or you work for a company who would like 

to promote your business and/or can offer us any 

prizes, please contact the school office. 

PTA Fathers Day 

Letters have been sent home for this year’s Fathers day 
‘secret room’ on Thursday 14th June. Please send in 

your slip (and £5) and help put a smile on all those 

special dads and step dads’ faces! 

 

Sound’s  

Superstars  

Upcoming Events   

 Swimming Gala—12.6.18 

 Y5&6 Forest schools starts 

14.6.18 

 PTFA Fathers Day Activity in 

school—14.6.18 , 1:00-3:00pm  

 Diamond Class cake sale—18.6.18 

 Y3-6 Quad Kids Athletics@ Mal-

bank —18.6.18 

 Year 5&6 Kwik Cricket—Crewe 

Cricket Club—19.6.18 

 Art Exhibition—Reception & KS1 

21.6.18 3.15-4.15pm & Y3-6 

22.6.18 3.15-4.15pm. 

 Marquee up– 23.6.18 @ 10am 

 Town Sports Field events-25.6.18 

 Town Sports Track events—

27.6.18 

 Climbing sessions—27.6.18 & 

28.6.18 

 Summer Fair—29.6.18 

Diamond 

Summer—Resilience 

Eva—Team Work 

Rueben—Curiosity 

Emerald 

Ben - Team Work 

Louisa - Independence 

Olivia -Independence 

George R - Curiosity 

Ruby  

Allessa—Caring 

Sam—Independence 

Freya—Resilience 

Caprice—Resiliance 

Sapphire 

Jessica—Resilience 

Phoebe—Resilience 

Onyx 

Sam.B.—Independence 

Ben—Curiosity 

http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.pitchero.com/clubs/blackcountryrangersfc/news/coaches-we-need-you-2203951.html&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwimyImLi8TbAhWsJcAKHbXQDjgQwW4IGDAB&usg=AOvVaw1QvvpiC75vh2dS-xXoupRt
http://clipart-library.com/clipart/8izKnE94T.htm
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CHARITY STATUS 

Your PTFA is now a registered charity! 
In May, Friends of Sound School registered with the Charities Commission. This 

means we are a registered charity and we will have access to more sources of 
funds to help improve our school and the education and enjoyment of our 

children at school. 

For you, our parent community, this 

means you might be able to help us 
raise funds more easily. Many employers 

support their employees volunteering for 
work, often specifically if it is for a 
charity. This can be by giving time off 

work, or providing Matched Funding. 
The latter means that for any money you 

raise for the PTFA, your employer will donate the same amount. 

If you are willing could we ask you to check to see if your employer has any 
of these schemes available to you, as the more money we can raise the more 
we can do for our children. 

We will also soon be registering for Gift Aid, so any donations might accrue 

additional funds from the HMRC. 

If you would like more information, please contact me on ashuker@shuker.net 

and I’ll be happy to help! 

 

Many thanks,  

Anthony Shuker 

Chair of Governors 
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Weekly Class Attendance 

Diamond - 92.2% 

Emerald - 97% 

Ruby   - 98.8% 

Sapphire  - 93.4% 

Onyx   - 92.21% 

mailto:ashuker@shuker.net
http://www.thriftwood.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/11/charity.jpg
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 Raising money for the Zoo 

 

A huge well done to Lily in Sapphire who was presented with an incredible 

certificate for raising money for Zoo causes. We are 
so proud of her!  

Lily was also able to feed the penguins, which she 
was thrilled about.  She learnt about Humbolt 

Penguins from the lead penguin keeper Anne and held 
a real penguin egg before she went out to do the 
feed. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lily is going to be on the Act for 

Wildlife website blog and she will 

appear in a little article in the zoo magazine as they want to highlight her 
achievement to try and inspire other children to raise money for zoo causes. 
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Sponsor a pot hole! 

Thank you so much to  

everyone who has donated money  

to improve our parent car park.  

The Governors are busily sorting 

out aggregates to put down and 
dates for the works. We will keep 

you updated... 

£600 
so far…! 
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Important Dates for 
Your Diary  

Summer Dates  

 Monday 18th June-  

 Y3-6 Quad kids 

Athletics @ Malbank 

 Tuesday 19th June—

Y5/6 Cricket 

competition @ Crewe 

Cricket Club 

 Thursday 21st June—Music concert (for parents/carers of 

children who take part in lessons in school) 

 Thursday 21st June (Reception & Year 1&2)& Friday 22nd 

June (Y3-6)– Art Exhibition 3.15-4.15pm 

 Saturday 23rd June—Marquee up at school 10am 

 Town Sports - Monday 25th June @ Cumberland Field & 

Wednesday 27th June @ Barony Track 

 Wednesday 27th June & Thursday 28th June—Climbing 

sessions (letters to follow) 

 Friday 29th June – Summer Fair 3:30-5.45pm  

 Monday 2nd July—Cross country @ Malbank- 4pm 

 Thursday 5th -6th July – Beeston Castle Residential Y1 

and 2 

 Thursday 5th July– Y6 Parents session Forest Schools 

(1.15-3.15pm) 

 Saturday 7th July – 
Skoolsfest in Nantwich 

 Thursday 12th—13th July—
Y5&6 @ Primary College 

 Friday 13th July—Y6 Forest 
sleep over  

 Monday 16th July – School reports out to 
parents  

 Wednesday 18th July – Parents in after school 
to discuss reports if needed 

 Monday 23rd July—Celebration assembly for all 

year groups—2pm (parents/carers welcome) 
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